
Comment for planning application 22/01488/OUT
Application Number 22/01488/OUT

Location OS Parcel 5616 South West Of Huscote Farm And East Of Daventry Road Banbury

Proposal Construction of up to 140,000 sq m of employment floorspace (use class B8 with ancillary
offices and facilities) and servicing and infrastructure including new site accesses, internal
roads and footpaths, landscaping including earthworks to create development platforms and
bunds, drainage features and other associated works including demolition of the existing
farmhouse

Case Officer David Lowin  
 

Organisation
Name Jo Grantham

Address Stone Lea, Chapel Road, Greatworth, Banbury, OX17 2DT

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments This development is huge and will blight the countryside around Nethercote.  IT will have a 
negative effect on local wildlife and loss of biodiversity.  It doesn't seem to be included in the 
council's plan, so why do we need more warehouses, when the existing ones are struggling 
to recruit?  It will mean much more traffic to the area, more pollution and with the proposed 
size of them being 4x double decker buses, they will be visible from all around.
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